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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF September 9 , 2013 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

September 12 Poker Run  
September 19 Ronald McDonald House Speaker 
September 21 Downhill Derby 
September 28 Caucus Meeting in London 
October 5 Fish Fry  
November 2-3 Craft Show 

 
MMeemmbbeerr  AAtttteennddaannccee  SSeepptt  55  
Guests -3 
Members -26 
Key Club Members -2 
  
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
Brandon Vaughan was happy that school 
had started and the first meeting for Key 
Club will be held on Tuesday September 
10. 
 
Greg Roberts was happy that the Ridge 
Girls Choir is having a concert on 
September 22 at the Presbyterian Church.  
 
John Wright was happy that his 
granddaughter Leslee had her first day at 
school, and also happy that Kori is joining 
Kiwanis.  
 
Bill Jonhston was happy that all the buses 
were running well and had a good start to 
the year.  
 
John Case was happy that baseball season 
is over and he is back at Kiwanis. 
 
Brad Carnie was happy that a young chap 
did not like his singing.  
 
Jennifer Dunlop was happy that she is now 
a G2 driver.  

 
Jenn Vaughan had a sad dollar because 
she had to go back to work.  
 
Larry Rumble was very happy that we had 
a good turn out to our first meeting at the 
church. 
 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee  
Alan Gillard paid the fine because he could 
not remember who did not shake his 
hand.  
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  
 Keith Hamilton 
  
Vice President Karolyn Ure informed the 
club about our new fundraiser “Shop and 
Share” she gave out a list of companies 
from which we can buy things and then in 
turn our club will receive a percentage of 
the sales. She will have a presentation in 
the future. 
 
Turn your committee volunteer sheets into 
President Elect Brian Dunlop, if you have 
not already done so.  
 
  



  
 
 
 

 
Karolyn also presented the Vice Govenors Banner 
to our club. We are the first home club of the 
first Vice Govenor. Congratulations to our very 
own Vice Govenor for Eastern Canada and the 
Carribean Allen Ure. 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
IInndduuccttiioonn  ooff  NNeeww  MMeemmbbeerr  
We are very pleased to welcome Kori Wright as 
the newest member of the Ridgetown Kiwanis 
Club. Kori is married to Krystal and they have 
two children Leslee and Kaitlyn. Kori is a local 
businessman owning Wrights Towing and Repairs 
along with his father John. John is a long 
standing member of our club. John and his wife 
Janice were present for Kori’s induction. Kori is a 
former member of the Ridgetown Kiwanis Key 
Club. He has been involved in our Down Hill 
Derby for many years. We are happy to welcome 
him and wish him many successful years in 
Kiwanis.  

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


